
       Public Notice 
Notice of intent: to fill one vacant Albion City Council seat by 
appointment 

The Albion City of Albion is now taking applications for one 
vacant city council seat 

Please submit application the Albion City Hall by April 22, 2021 

Monday thru Thursday 8am- 4pm 

The Public is also hereby notified that you may petition for a 
special election to fill the open Council Seat 

 

The appointment will be decided at Public Hearing  meeting 
April 26, 2021 at the Albion City Hall 

 

Posted April 8, 2021 


